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June 7, 2019 
 
Joseph G Harrington 
MineWater Finance LLC 
10924 Leroy Dr 
Northglenn, CO 80233 
 
Re: Modification Approval, Revision No. MD-03, London Mine, DRMS File No. P-2016-020 
 
Dear Mr. Harrington: 
 
On June 7, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the MD-03 modification 
application submitted to the Division on March 19, 2019, addressing the following: 
 
 Drill one horizontal borehole to investigate mineralization of the Salvator Fault System.  
 
The terms of the MD-03 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into NOI No. P-2016-020.  All other 
conditions and requirements of NOI No. P-2016-020 remain in full force and effect. The Division has reviewed the 
change associated with MD-03 for impacts to the financial warranty and has determined that this change does not 
require an increase to the current reclamation liability.  
 
Please note, the acceptance of this NOI modification shall not be construed to abrogate the duty of the Prospector 
to comply with other applicable laws or regulations, including but not limited to all federal, state, or local permits, 
licenses, or approvals as well as any access agreements, as applicable to the specific operation.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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